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21/12/2020  23:44:062020/4663/P OBJNOT Brad Cobb Dear Camden Council,

We live at 60A Gaisford St and share the freehold of the property related to this planning application for 60B 

Gaisford St.  We would like to provide some comments to inform your decision making.

Firstly, we would like to make you aware that although the Application Form indicates we were notified on the 

9th of October of the planning application, we have received no notification of this planning application.  We 

became aware of it only by the notice posted on the street outside our property.

Secondly, we have concerns about the proposal and its potential impact, particularly around privacy and noise.  

The proposed balcony would overlook our garden.  We get along well with the current owners who have 

submitted this application, but we are concerned that future occupants of 60B Gaisford could create noise and 

disturbance from the balcony during times when we and our children would want to be quiet and asleep.  

We would be happy to provide additional information if that would be helpful.
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